
Elmer Eagle News                        September/October
                                                                                                                                          Page 2

Contact Information:
Telephone

856-358-6761
Fax 856- 358- 7550

Principal
Daniel F. Bruce Ext. 4770

School Nurse
Tracie Ewing Ext. 4772

School Secretary
Stephanie Costanzo Ext. 4771

Guidance Counselor
Terri Probasco Ext. 4773

Cafeteria
Betsy McCann Ext. 4765

Speech
Keyanah Jones Ext. 3261

Special Area Teachers

Jason Ragan-Music
Ext. 3243

Gwen Acosta-Librarian
Ext. 4664

Janice Chassier-Art
Ext. 3244

Joyce Moskalow-Spanish
Ext. 

Irene Krawiec-Gym
Ext. 3246

 Welcome all the Kindergarten and First Grade 
Students and Families.  As we head into the 
fall season there are few important 
healthy tips I would like to share with you if I 
may...........
1. Please check the weather for proper 
clothing it is now getting cool outside. Please 
make sure your child has an extra pair of 
clothes for the classroom for those spills.  
With the leaves falling asthma, colds and 
sniffles will also be upon us. Please     provide 
the Nurse’s Office with medication and 
Asthma Action if your child has Asthma. 
2. Please have your child eat a healthy 
breakfast in the morning.  It keeps the 
energy level up and going. 
3. Please speak to your doctor about any 
concerns you may have with the flu vaccine, 
check-ups or general health concerns. 
Kindergarten should be up to date with all 
vaccines at this time. 

Your child should have a doctor’s note for all 
slings, braces, crutches or any injuries.  
Thank you. 
4. Please make appointments for the dentist 
to keep your child's teeth healthy and bright. 
I am excited to start our lessons on: Dental, 
Hygiene, Germs,Playground Safety.  I enjoy 
this age group of Kindergarten and First 
grade, we are having so much fun and it is a 
pleasure getting to know all of you.  
Very important is the Handbook, this gives 
vital information about medication forms, 
medication policies for our school and 
important information. Please keep your child 
home if he or she is not feeling well.  Your 
child must be 24hrs.fever free without fever 
reducing medications to return to school. 
Please call me anytime.   I am very happy to be 
at the Elmer Elementary School and my door is 
always open to you.
 

The students are off to a great start 
in Kindergarten! We are learning the 
rules of school and making lots of new 
friends. The students love seeing all of 
their friends in the cafeteria and on 
the playground! In our classrooms we 
are working on how to share, how to be 
a good friend, and how to respect our 
classmates and teachers. In literacy 
the students are beginning the 
Fundations program, where we are 
learning letters and letter sounds. We 
are also working on handwriting and 
the proper formation of letters. 
Through our math program, My Math, 
the students are exploring the 
numbers 0-10. 

Please practice all of these skills at 
home! By October, we will have 
established literacy and math centers 
in the classroom. The students will 
have the opportunity to rotate groups 
and work on various academic 
activities. We will also have our 
Halloween party and parade at the end 
of October. The children always look 
forward to this fun day! Thank you for 
all of your help in allowing us to have a 
successf ul st ar t  t o t his school year . I f  
you have any questions, please do not 
hesit at e t o cont act  your  childÕs 
teacher. We are looking forward to an 
excit ing year ! 

 

We are of f  t o a great  st ar t  in Fir st  Grade!  
We’ve been working hard to get to know one 
anot her , and t o get  t o know our  r ules and 
routines.  We celebrated Constitution Day and 
each class provided a rule dur ing our  
Constitution Day Assembly with Mr. Bruce!  
WeÕll be signing our  own school const it ut ion 
soon!  Thank you for attending Back to School 
Night .  I t  was wonder f ul t o meet  all of  you and 
share information about our classrooms. In 
Language Ar t s, we are working wit h st or y 
structure.  We are identifying characters, 
set t ing, and impor t ant  event s. Next , weÕll be 
identifying sequence of events. Remember to 
r ead wit h your  child daily and ask your  child t o 
retell the stories they are reading. 

 In Fundations we have been reviewing all 
letters and sounds.  We’ll soon be introducing 
spelling words and identifying bonus letters.  
In Math, we have been working on addition 
concepts.  We’ll be moving on to subtraction 
concepts next. First Graders are expected to 
memorize addition and subtraction facts up to 
and within 10 by the end of the year.  Our 
timed addition/subtraction fact tests have 
begun and will continue throughout the year.  
Please be sure to practice math facts at home 
every night.  We’re looking forward to a great 
year!


